Blair Square Committee

Minutes of July 25, 2019

Present: G. Rice, S. Lively, P. Barbieri, K. Conley, H. Brockett, W. McGrath
Absent: M. Ahronian, J. Errickson, M. Ellis, |. Daniels
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.

A motion was made by lively, seconded by McGrath to appoint K. Conley as the interim chairman.
Motion approved.

At this point the committee began a walk- through of the area. We discussed parking spaces, possible
tree and brush removal. Areas for possible bathrooms and portable toilets were also discussed. The
committee felt it would be helpful if Mark Ahronian could do a walk through to help determine which
trees were in good health and also to look at what brush should be removed. Gretchen was going to ask
Mark to do a walk through.

It was felt that the area near Central Street that was on the design plan by Inge Daniels was acceptable
to the committee.

It was suggested that Peter Barbieri invite Beals and Thomas to our next meeting that would be held at
Blair Square so that the committee could give their input to them before they began the design.

A motion was made by P. Barbieri, seconded by S. Lively to accept the minutes of the May 16, 2019
meeting. Motion approved.

It was suggested that the committee meet again in about a month probably on August 22" or 29",

A motion was made by W. McGrath, seconded by S. Lively to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 pm. Motion
approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Qi ¥ Aty

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk



